
Message provided by Xoserve 
  
Please find attached additional papers for the inaugural meeting of the FGO 
Programme Overview Board on Monday 2 June.  These set out initial proposals for a 
Workgroup structure and an outline specification for an FGO Programme Manager. 
  
We would also like to advise members of the FGO Programme Overview Board that 
Xoserve is allocating further resources to the Programme.  Hilary Chapman and Matt 
Smith will be taking up various responsibilities within the Programme, and both will 
be attending Monday’s meeting. 
  
Workgroup Structure 
  
 
FGO Programme Manager Role Specification 
  
 
  
  
Regards…Martin 


